
Watab Township 

ANNUAL SPRING TOWNSHIP ROAD TOUR 

MINUTES 

 

Monday, May 7, 2018 

 

 

Due to the late spring and abundance of April snowfall, the annual spring township road tour originally scheduled for 

April 17 had been postponed.  Supervisor Gondeck, Supervisor Johnson, Supervisor Waytashek, Clerk Hull, and 

Treasurer O’Keefe met at the town hall at eight o’clock a.m. to conduct this activity. 

 

Township roads observed and conditions evaluated that day included the following: 

Sues Road 108th Street NW (Pines Edge) Gannet Road NW (2) 

107th Street NW (divided) 109th Street NW 10th Avenue NW 

115th Street NW (west of lake) 15th Avenue NW Blue Jay Road 

Ferry Point 105th Street & West Lake Road 15th Avenue NW 

Havlet Road Holly Place Hemlock Road 

Hawthorne Road Burton Court NW West Lake Road 

West Lake Court Roseanna Beach Road Heron and Hedge Road NW 

Oak Court Sucker Creek Road Deerwood Road NE 

100th Street NE 5th Avenue NE 105th Street NE 

Sharon Place Bayview Court 80th Street NW 

Indigo Road NW Indian Road NW Ideal Road 

Ilex Road 1st Avenue NE Oak Hill Road NE 

Jack Pine Road 84th Street NE Juno Place 

2nd Avenue NE Juno Court Circle Pine Road 

Issac Road NW Lakewood Shores Road NW Iten Road NW 

Ingot Court Road 85th Street NW 85th Street NE 

Ivy Place Burton Place NW Burton Court 

10th Avenue (east of railroad tracks) Plaziak Road 95th Street NW/Saldana Road 

Sanbur Trail Shoestring Loop NW Timberlane Estates 

80th Street (Shangrila) 81st Street NW Jasmine Loop 

Jackel Road 5th Avenue NE 66th Street NW 

Johnson Road River View Loop Peace Pipe Road 

56th Street NW Lark Road 7 ½ Avenue NW 

Frost Road 5th Avenue NW 

 

Group members also visited the Pirate’s Cove and Lake Andrew neighborhoods. 

 

Watab Township is currently responsible for approximately 38.89 miles of township roads.  The complete tour report  

will serve as the basis for development of a multi-year road maintenance plan. 

 

The tour concluded at three o’clock p.m. at the Watab Township Hall. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  Respectfully accepted, 

 

 

 

Jon L. Hull  Todd Waytashek 

Clerk  Board Chairman  


